LEADERSHIP ACADEMY DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE
September 1, 2017
For Committees: 

Co-Chairs: 
· Maggie McCormick, maggiemccormick73@gmail.com, Cell: 318-614-1759

· Laura Lane, laura.lane@duke.edu, Work: 919-660-7923

Chair for 2017-2018 (effective 10/1/2017) 

· Christy Dunston, csdunsto@email.unc.edu, Work: 919-962-6622
Committee members:

· NCDA board liaison: Kathy Evans, President-Elect-Elect, 2017-2018, kevans@mailbox.sc.edu 
· Mark Danaher, Brain Trust representative, mdanaher@gmail.com 
· Alicia Cheek, NCDA staff liaison, acheek@ncda.org 

· LA Alumni

· Maggie McCormick, co-chair

· Laura Lane, co-chair

· Imants Jaunarajs, jaunaraj@ohio.edu 
· Diana Bailey, dibailey@comcast.net 
· Christy Dunston, csdunsto@email.unc.edu 
· Tom Dodson, tom_dodson@pba.edu 
Committee Activities to Date  (March-September)
· Coordinated and led 2017 conference LA events and meetings

· Welcome conference call for LA Class of 2018 

· Conference call with Pres.-Elect and Pres.-Elect-Elect and Classes of 2017 & 2018 to discuss NCDA vision and long-term plan
· Monitoring of Action Learning Projects for Class of 2017, and coordination of the presentation session at the conference

· Application process for LA Class of 2019 and LADC opened 

· Committee conference call for the purpose of conference debrief and committee planning

Projected Plan/Work Completed through September 30, 2017
· LADC application process concluded Aug. 15, and selection of new members is in progress
· Class of 2018 project proposals are due Aug. 31; LADC contact (Diana Bailey) will work with the President or Pres.-Elect to approve proposals and ensure all projects have assigned mentors

· The committee is considering creating a LA brochure for distribution to NCDA members

· The committee is working with the Technology Committee to devise an archive strategy for past LA projects for the website

Submit to your board liaison electronically to your board liaison with a copy to dpenn@ncda.org by September 15th.  
